
April 4, 2017 Board of Assessors Meeting
 

Present:  Michelle-Laramee-Jenny; Susan Lupo; Mary Stodden
 

Eighteen Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Abatements were approved.
 

Warrant and Commitment 40 of 2016 for Motor Vehicle Excise Tax was approved.
 

Warrant and Commitment 2  of 2017 for Motor Vehicle Excise Tax was approved.
 

Warrant and Commitment 10 of 2017 for Motor Vehicle Excise Tax was approved.
 

Mary reported that Income and Expense Statements were mailed to all commercial properties.
 

Submitted By:
 

Mary K. Stodden, Administrative Assistant  
 


